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Hello Dr. Brown,

It is so good to hear from you.  I am thrilled that you are willing to speak to the
Environment Sustainability Standing Committee.   The next meeting is April 3,
1:00pm at City Hall.  I have included in this email Dorothy Maponga who is with
the Clerk’s Office.  We will make sure that your offer to speak will be added to
our agenda review committee.  We will get back to you with a confirmation.  In
the meantime, please tentatively hold the date and time.

Thank you.

Tony

Tony E. Mancini
Deputy Mayor
Councillor District 6
C. 902.292-4823
Together We Can Build Safe, Healthy, Active Communities

From: Brown, Catherine R 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 8:58 AM
To: Mancini, Tony <mancint@halifax.ca>
Subject: [External Email] Water fluoridation : Environmental & Sustainability Standing Committee

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Dear Deputy Mayor Mancini,

We haven’t had the pleasure of meeting. I’m the Regional Medical Officer of Health for Central
Zone (HRM and WHRM), and a member of Dr. Robert Strang’s team.

Two of my Public Health staff attended the Halifax Water presentation to the Environmental &
Sustainability Standing Committee on Thursday. Like you, Public Health is concerned about a
whole generation of children and youth missing out on the benefits of water fluoridation in the
Lake Major catchment area. In January, I co-presented with Dr. Heather Dyment (Chief of
Dentistry at IWK) to the Halifax Water Board of Commissioners, and we recommended they
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